
 

 

 

 

The 62nd United Nations Commission on the Status of Women 

takes place between March 12th and 24th. Mothers’ Union are 

sending a delegation of members and staff to New York to speak 

and consult on this years’ theme: “Empowering Rural Women” 

The issues facing rural women range from isolation and poverty to 

lack of infrastructure and representation. Many of our members 

around the world live and work in rural settings, supporting 

communities and campaigning for problems to be addressed.  

This is why it’s so important they are given the chance to speak up 

at the highest level. You can find out more about our delegation, 

the UNCSW and our official statement on our website. 
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